E-Mail:

16 March 2001

Mr H Mills, Chief Executive Sperrin Lakeland H & SC Trust Strathdene House Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital OMAGH Co Tyrone BT79 0NS

Dear Mr Mills

I refer to my letter of 22 September 2000 in which I recorded a complaint:

"My complaint relates to the inadequate and poor quality care provided to my daughter Lucy following her admission to Erne Hospital on Wednesday 12 April 2000.....".

The foregoing assertion has not been answered in specific terms.

I would be grateful to receive your response to this complaint by 31 March 2001.

Yours sincerely

Neville Crawford

Disamed response must bo Rane 27/3/01